
January 2018 
  

Dear Parents / Carers / Pupils, 
 
It’s very nearly Spring and despite the snow forecast this week 
we have some lovely Easter-y events coming up. Please 
continue to look out for emails, notices on school gates, our 
Face Book page and the high-tech blackboard.   
 
But first, a brief update on recent events and funds raised.  
The Cake Sale held on 26th January raised a very healthy 
£84.15 – a huge thank you to all who contributed by baking 
and buying. Your support is much appreciated.   
 
We rounded off Term 3 with a School Disco on 1st Feb, 
which raised a whopping £224.54.   A big thank you to Tim 
Ward & Wendy Baxter for the generous loan of their disco 
equipment.  Thanks also to Tracy & Matt Savage for the 
professional-looking tickets.  We hope you’ll agree that the 
‘cashless’ system worked well, keeping it simple and safe for 
the kids and remarkably hassle-free for the snacks & drinks 
staff.  Thanks to all the school staff and parents who 
supported this event and the Friends team who made it 
happen. 

 

Committee 
Members 

 
Amanda Bowen – Chair 
Amanda00@icloud.com 

 
Karen Grantham – Vice-Chair 

Karen3gran@gmail.com 
 

Heide Wickes – Secretary 
heide.wickes@btinternet.com 

 
Marie Lyon – Treasurer 

mariechadwick@outlook.co

Bags to School    Cake Sale                Easter Egg Hunt 
MON 19 March  FRI 23rd March TUES 27th March 
08.50 Drop off   3.30pm School Hall 3.30pm School Field & 
Roundabout   Please bring cakes to hall  Nature Reserve 
  as usual – 9am or at pick up  Tkts £2 per child or 
   £5 per family of 3 

  Chocolatey prizes for all 
  Pls bring wellies / coats 
 

Easter Egg Competition – blank templates for the children to design their own 
Easter Eggs will be coming home in book bags soon.  £1 per entry.  Prizes for a 
boy and girl from each class. 
 
Date for diaries: The AGM. 6pm Tuesday 13th March.   This is your chance to 
hear what the Friends Committee have been doing this year and to vote for the new 
Committee for the next year (March 2018 to March 2019).  There will be a more 
detailed letter coming from school regarding the AGM.  We look forward to seeing you 
there.   
 
The next Friends’ Committee Meeting will be held, not in the pub, but in the school 
hall  – Friday 2nd March at 2.30pm.  Please come along to hear / plan future events.   

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary 
School 


